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Greetings Supporters and Prayers,  

Thank you all for your tender prayers. We would like to praise the 

Lord for the meetings that we have had this first quarter. 

 The meetings that we have had so far this year have been an 

encouragement to our hearts. We have been able to meet new people as 

well as reconnect with family friends, even connect dots to people we met 

years ago. Some of our favorite times on deputation so far are Q&A’s. Just 

getting the opportunity to answer any questions that people have about our 

heart for Japan is a blessing to us. Its amazing getting to switch gears from 

question like “Are the Japanese people open to hearing about God?” to “do 

they have McDonalds?”. It is also during those times where we can articulate 

that even though Japan is a foreign land with a foreign culture and foreign 

language there are still similarities in the day to day.  

 We are excited to continue sharing our burden for Japan throughout the 

year. We were thinking about how long we have been on deputation, when 

we were challenged to consider how big our God is. If we were praying for a 

specific number of meetings and a specific amount of support we wanted to 

be at by the end of the year, do we truly believe God would/could provide it 

all within the year? If so, why aren’t we praying for it? Faith sometimes 

requires unrealistic prayers so God can provide the miracles. The call of God 

should come with an understanding that He will accomplish it. We are 

persuaded and resolved more than ever that God has called us to Japan and 

will provide a way for us to get there. 

Please continue to pray with us as we are starting to get more 

support and more meetings. Thank you all once again for your prayers and 

support 

The Cajiuat Family   

  (Isaiah 45:6) 

 

 

PRAISE  
• 20% support 

• Growing schedule 

PRAYER 

• 40 meetings this year 

• Safety in travel 

• Support  

• Wisdom in deputation 

• Language learning 

 

Thank you to: 

-Good News Baptist Church 

Chesapeake, VA 

-Cumberland Baptist Church 

Jamestown, KY 

-Carleton Community Baptist 

Church 

Carleton, MI 

-Meadowlake Baptist Church 

Mobile, AL 

 

 

Contact information:  

Phone: (980) 248-8458 

Email: kc4japan@gmail.com 

Website: TBA 

mailto:kc4japan@gmail.com

